
15th July, 2022: As part of the fortnight long Swachhata Pakhwada campaign, OIL organised a 
cyclothon to create mass awareness on the importance of maintaining a clean & hygienic 
environment. 
The cyclothon was flagged-off from Nehru Maidan by Shri Polash Gogoi, CGM (HR&A) in presence 
of Shri Arunjyoti Baruah, CGM (Admin) and other officials & employees of OIL from various 
departments. Over 100 cyclists participated in the cyclothon, stopping at designated locations in the 
planned route to spread the message of the importance of Swachhata and good practices towards 
cleanliness. 
#massawareness #hygiene #spreadtheword #oilindialtd #oilindia #OilIndiaLimited 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 


